
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, that on Thursday, February 20, 2025 at 6:00 PM, or as soon 
thereafter as the matter is reached on the agenda, the Planning Board of the Village of Fishkill will 
hold a public hearing at the Village Hall, 1095 Main Street, Fishkill NY, for Movil Development 
Corp Subdivision site plan approval, 35 Rapalje Road, identified as tax parcel nos. 133022-6165-
20-878017 
 
A copy of the application is on file at the Village Hall and available for inspection during business 
hours. At the public hearing the Planning Board will hear all persons in support of such matter or 
any objections thereto. Persons may appear in person or by agent.  Comments submitted in 
writing must be received before 4:00 pm on the date of the above hearing and be 
addressed to: 
                                  

                                             Gini Ferrucci, Planning Board Secretary 
        1095 Main Street 
        Fishkill, NY 12524 
 
Or sent via email to: gini@vofishkill.com.  All reasonable accommodation will be made for 
persons with disabilities.  In such case, please notify the Planning Board Secretary in advance so 
that arrangements can be made. 
 

                                  
Hans Klingzahn 
Chairman, Planning Board  
Village of Fishkill 
Dated: January 31, 2025 
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